Erik DeSmith

A senior at University of Minnesota Duluth
Civil Engineering
Son of Steven DeSmith

“Thank you MGEC for awarding me the 2023 MGEC Family Member scholarship!
I am very grateful to receive this award. | won't have to be as stressed about paying
for school this year. It will allow me to focus on my studies and allow me to prepare

for entering the workforce after | graduate this spring from the University of
Minnesota Duluth. Thank you MGEC and members!l.” Erik DeSmith

Joseph Stam

A senior at the Minnesota State University, Mankato
Integrated Engineering/Twin Cities Engineering
Son of Yancy Joe Stam

“I am honored to have been chosen as a recipient of this scholarship. For
me this is not just an aid in paying for my college tuition but a validation for
the hard work I've put into my schooling career. It shows in spite of the s
truggles it has taken me to get to this point, possible future colleagues see
the work I've put in so far and my potential to be a successful engineer.

I hope this is the first of many highlights in my final year of college.” Joey Stam

Julian Klemann

A junior at University of Minnesota Twin Cities
Bachelor of Science in Computer Engineering
Son of Elizabeth Klemann

“Thank you for your generosity. It really means a lot to me and it will make a
noticeable dent into my costs as | enter my junior year of my
Computer Engineering program at the University of Minnesota.” Julian Klemann




